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Patrick Lonergan

From: Kenney, Dan <DKenney@mt.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 07:02
To: jveitch@republicservices.com
Cc: Patrick Lonergan; Gallatin County Environmental Health (ehs@gallatin.mt.gov)
Subject: Montana DEQ Enforcement Correspondence [CVID 19258]

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Mr. Veitch: 
 
I received the information regarding spill cleanup and disposal as requested in my July 19, 2016 letter.  It 
appears form the information provided that the landowner is satisfied with the cleanup and the diesel-impacted 
media has been properly disposed.  DEQ is satisfied with the remedial actions conducted in response to the 
June 28, 2016 diesel fuel spill and is closing the spill file.   
 
DEQ does, however, reserve the right to request that further assessment or remedial activities be conducted if 
information is presented that indicates state waters were impacted as a result of spill.  Closure of this spill file 
may not resolve claims of third parties who may be adversely impacted by this spill. 
 
If you have questions related to this matter, please contact me.  Please reference CVID 19258 on any future 
correspondence related to this incident. 
 
Daniel R. Kenney 
Enforcement Specialist 
Enforcement Division 
MT Department of Environmental Quality 
406-444-1453 (phone) 
 
 
   
 


